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Mr. Arthur H. Sorey, III 

City Manager 

City of North Miami Beach 

North Miami Beach City Hall 

17011 NE 19th Avenue, 4th Floor 

North Miami Beach, FL 33162 

 

Subject: 2022 Roadway Designation: Anthony Reznik Boulevard 

 

Dear Mr. Sorey:  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is requesting the City of North Miami Beach 

Commission adopt a resolution to designate/rename a section of the state highway system. The 

Florida State Legislature recently passed Senate Bill 160 which included a roadway designation 

within your jurisdiction.  Attached is a copy of Senate Bill 160 that includes the roadway, limits 

and new roadway name, as shown below. 

Designation SB 160 Limits Jurisdiction Limits within North Miami Beach 

Anthony 

Reznik 

Boulevard 

S.R. 826/Sunny Isles 

Boulevard between 

NE 35th Avenue and 

S.R. A1A 

City of North 

Miami Beach 

S.R. 826/Sunny Isles Boulevard from 

NE 35th Avenue to the Intracoastal 

Waterway (North Side) 

 

It is the responsibility of the FDOT to order and install the signs for the newly designated roadway. 

According to the State of Florida Legislature, Section 334.071, Florida Statues, (F.S.), FDOT may not 

erect the markers for honorary road or bridge designations unless the affected city commissions enact 

a resolution supporting the designation. 

After the resolution has been adopted, the city can mail or e-mail it to: 

Florida Department of Transportation 

District Six, Planning and Environmental Management Office 

Attn: Daniel Lameck 

1000 N.W. 111th Avenue 

Miami, FL 33172 

E-mail: Daniel.Lameck@dot.state.fl.us 
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Upon receipt of the adopted resolution, the FDOT will initiate fabrication of the signs. The fabrication 

process typically takes eight weeks. During this timeframe, FDOT’s Public Outreach and Media 

Specialist, Tish Burgher, will coordinate the sign installation ceremony, as needed, with your office. 

Thank you for your assistance with coordinating this important effort. If you have any questions, 

please contact Mr. Lameck at 305-470-5227. 

 

              Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

              Stacy L. Miller, P.E. 

                                                                                       District Six Secretary 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc:  Daniel Iglesias, P.E., Florida Department of Transportation 

      Tish Burgher, Florida Department of Transportation 

      Dat Huynh, P.E., Florida Department of Transportation 

      Ken Jeffries, Florida Department of Transportation 

      Ana Calleja, P.E., Florida Department of Transportation 
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